
Christmas on the Keys

Christmas on the Keys is an annual fundraiser supporting our Rome Music Teachers 
Scholarship fund and a local charity. This year RMTA voted to donate part of the 
proceeds to the Ruth and Naomi house which is a women’s and children’s shelter. 


Christmas on the Keys will be held December 2nd, 2023 at Berry Spires. This is an 
all-day event. Each teacher will be designated a time slot for their studio. The fee is $25 
to participate. Each performer will receive a custom long-sleeved t-shirt. Music does 
not need to be memorized. Deadline to register is November 1st. 


Please send or drop forms to:           Kyla Zollitsch

14 Gables Dr.


Rome, GA 30161


Teacher:_____________________________________________________________________________


Number of performers:__________  x $25 per entry = $ __________


Extra teacher shirt: $10 (please include your name and size on the order form.)


Total $________


Number of recital minutes needed: ________


Preferred performance time: ___________________________________________________________


Any scheduling conflicts:______________________________________________________________



